
  

 

 

A Public Hearing on the 2025 Preliminary Budget for the Town of Addison was held on 

Thursday, November 7, 2024, 6:00pm at the Town Hall.  The following people were 

present:  

 

  Supervisor   Jack Thompson  

  Councilperson   Alice Weale     

  Councilperson   John Lyons                  

  Councilperson   Joseph Trappler 

  Councilperson   Jason Becker 

  Attorney   Craig Patrick - absent 

  Town Clerk   Robin Carr  

Hwy Superintendent  Kenny Peoples, Jr   

Bookkeeper   Betty Machuga – absent 

Assessor   Teresa Lyons 

 

Hope Trappler  Stacie Miller 

 

    

 Proof of Notice having been furnished, the Public Hearing on the 2025 Preliminary Budget was 

called to order at 6:00pm.  Supervisor Thompson asked all to stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

 

 Motion by Council Member Trappler, seconded by Council Member Weale, to go into the Public 

Hearing on the 2025 Preliminary Budget at 6:01pm. 

  Ayes:  Thompson, Weale, Lyons, Trappler and Becker 

  Noes:  None 

 

 

 Supervisor Thompson asked if anyone wanted the Budget read line by line, all attendees declined.  

Supervisor Thompson then asked if anyone wanted to speak in favor of or against item in the 2025 

Preliminary Budget. 

 

 

 No one spoke for or against the 2025 Preliminary Budget.   

 

 

 All persons desiring to be heard, having been heard, the Hearing was terminated. 

 

 

 Motion by Council Member Trappler, seconded by Council Member Weale, to go out of the Public 

Hearing into a Regular Meeting at 6:17pm. 

  Ayes:  Thompson, Weale, Lyons, Trappler and Becker 

  Noes:  None 

 

 Motion by Council Member Trappler, seconded by Councilperson Weale to approve Resolution #9 

of 2024, to Adopt the 2025 Budget.  Supervisor - $6,000;  Town Clerk/Tax Collector - $24,336;  

Superintendent of Highways - $50,000;  Town Justice - $10,440;  Councilpersons – 4 each @$1200 - 

$4800.  Total to be raised by Taxes is $448,228.33 which is a 1.722% increase.  Roll Call taken:  

Thompson – YES; Weale – YES; Lyons – YES, Trappler – YES and Becker – YES.  Motion Adopted 5-0. 

 

  



 

Motion by Council Member Trappler, seconded by Council Member Weale, that the meeting be 

adjourned at 6:19pm, and next scheduled meeting is Monday, November 18, 2024, 7:00pm at the Town 

Hall. 

  Ayes:  Thompson, Weale, Lyons, Trappler and Becker 

  Noes:  None 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

 

Robin A Carr 

Town Clerk                             

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING: 

MONTHLY BOARD MEETING:  Monday, November 18, 2024, 7pm at the Town Hall 


